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ADVANCE PROGRAM FOR THE BALTIMORE MEETING 

The program for the meeting, according to President Middleton, 
should be of considerable interest to members and guests alike. 
Furthermore, the chances afforded for informal discussion at times 
other than during the formal sessions makes attendance at one of these 
annual meetings a worthwhile and unforgettable experience, The 
following list of topics, and the names of the persons who will present 
them, probably does not include all of the papers that will be heard 
at the meeting• The exact titles of the papers is not given: 

Merrill Wood, Associate Professor of Zoology, The Pennsylvania 
State University, and EBBA Treasurer, will show pictures of traps. 

Dr, Paul H. Fluck, practicing physician, author of numerous 
articles in nationally read magazines, and active bander, will present 
an illustrated talk on his work at the Washington Crossing State Park. 

EBBA Treasurer Frank Frazier will present a paper on returns at 
his summer place ih Maine as well as at his home in Upper Montclair, 
New Jersey, 

Horace Groskin, former EBBA President, will present a paper 
dealing with the distance of receoveries from the home station. 

Dr, David E. Davis, AssQciate Professor in the School of Hygiene 
and Public Health of the Johns Hopkins University, will present a 
paper dealing with roosting studies of Starlings. 

Mr. Cyrus T. Wolfiing, of Alden, New York, who will be unable to 
attend, has sent a paper telling of a Bluebird nesting project and 
banding operations; this will be read, 

Chandler S, Robbins, Biologist, Patuxent Research Refuge, and 
Editor of AUDUBON FIELD NOTES, will present an illustrated paper on the 
cooperative stuqy of spring migration. 

Seth H .• Low will present a paper, the title of which is not, at 
the moment, available. Obviously, Mr. Low needs no introduction to 
EBBA members. * * * 


